Workplace Safety Guidelines Announcement

Dear Team,

As part of our ongoing commitment to ensure a safe and healthy work environment, we are
implementing updated safety guidelines that all employees are required to follow. Please take a
moment to review the following guidelines:

o Always wear appropriate personal protective equipment (PPE) when necessary.

e Report any unsafe conditions or behaviors to your supervisor immediately.

« Maintain cleanliness and organization in your work area.

o Participate in all safety training sessions and drills.

o Follow all emergency procedures and know the locations of exits and first aid kits.

We believe that safety is everyone's responsibility and appreciate your cooperation in making our
workplace safer for all. If you have any questions or concerns regarding these guidelines, please
do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Best Regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Company Name]



